
YEARBOOKS SHIPPED DIRECT TO HOME
After June 1, 2024, families can place an order 
through our school’s online sales link:  
www.Strawbridge.net using the online code:  
YB30083.  The price of the book will still be $13, 
with a $10 fee for Shipping & Handling.

 	                 Dates to Remember    
May 27 - MEMORIAL DAY - NO SCHOOL 
June 3 - 9-1:30 Gr. 6 to Washington Historical Museum 
June 18 - End of Year Awards Assembly, 6th Grade 	 	
	       Promotion & Field Day 
June 19 - JUNETEENTH - NO SCHOOL 
June 20 - LAST STUDENT DAY - Dismissal at 1:15 
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HOT LUNCH MENU
All breakfasts include Milk, Fruit or Juice

All lunches include Vegetable, Fruit & Milk
B - Breakfast  ~  L - Lunch

Mon.  - MEMORIAL DAY - NO SCHOOL     
Tues. - B - WG Egg, Ham, Cheese Bar or WG Banana Choc. 

       Chunk Benefit Bar      
          - L - PBJ Pocket w/Cheese Stick or Egg Salad Sandwich
Wed. - B -WG Banana Bread or Cinnamon Pop-tart
         - L- Choice A Cheese, Choice B Veggie Pizza, or Egg 

    Salad Sandwich
Thurs.- B- Blueberry Yogurt Parfait or Asst. WG Cereal Bar
          - L- Ms. Dawn’s Choice Chicken or Egg Salad Sandwich
Fri.    - B - Ms. Dawn’s Choice or WG Mystery Cereal
          - L - Cheesy Beef & Bean Burrito or Egg Salad Sandwich
 6/3    - B- Asst. Benefit Bar or Lucky Charms Cereal

Menu subject to change - milk available
Student Breakfasts and Lunches are Free

Adult Hot Lunch - $5.50 

Information for inclusion in the school newsletter must 
be submitted to Mrs. Ledger by Friday a.m. and can be 
e-mailed to Mary_Ledger@msad40.org.

        * Respectful*                                          *Responsible*                      *Ready & Safe*

Northern New England Church of God 
Youth Camp 2024

China Lakes Conference Center
Information about grade K-5 Elementary Camp and 
Gr. 6-12 Teen Camp is available in the school lobby.

Camp Honeybee
Youth Day Camp - ages 7-10

STEM Activities ~ Games ~ Crafts ~  Nature Walks
Informational flyer is available in the school lobby.

THANK YOU 
The Sixth Grade class exceeded their goal with the 
Car Wash Fundraiser, and look forward to their end of 
year class trip to Funtown! This wouldn’t have been 
possible without the help of generous sponsors and 
volunteers. The Sixth Graders would like to thank the 
following people and places for their help: 
The Washington General 
Jackson’s Corner Store 
Bangor Savings Bank 
The Tenth Hole Food & Beverage 
Car Quest of Rockland, ME 
Prescott Underclassmen: BasIa Robinson, Abby 
Curtner, Madelyn Lermond, JaColby Leavitt Jr., and 
Quinn Low. 

http://www.Strawbridge.net
http://www.MSAD40.org
mailto:Mary_Ledger@msad40.org


	

   Medomak Valley Boys 2024
      Summer Basketball Camp

     Grades 2-9

 Boys Youth Summer Basketball Camp and Panther Pride 
Camp will be held at Medomak Valley High School

Panther Pride Camp 
             JUNE 24-26          (Monday-Wednesday) 

Entering grades (5-10)    9:00-12:00 
Cost is $65.00 

Boys Youth Summer Basketball Camp
     JULY 8-11             (Monday-Thursday)
 JULY 15-18           (Monday-Thursday)

 Entering grades (2-5)  8:30-10:00
Entering grades (6-9)  10:15-12:00 

2 weeks is $90.00 
1 week is $50.00

   
      Registration will be the first day of each session or you can mail the 

registration form and payment payable to the
MEDOMAK VALLEY ALL-SPORTS BOOSTERS CLUB

Mail to:   Nick DePatsy   PO Box 787
          Waldoboro, ME 04572

Any questions or concerns please call Coach DePatsy 207-542-3671
or email at nick.depatsy@fivetowns.net

Pre-K Information:	
	 We currently have six Pre-K classrooms in our district located at Miller School (2), Union Elementary 
School (1), Prescott Memorial School (1) and Warren Community School (2). Students attend five full days a week. 
Each Pre-K class is full when it reaches 16 students. 

Friendship students will have the option of being transported to/from Warren or Miller School based on 
class sizes. 

A child must be four years old on or before October 15, 2024, to be eligible to register for Pre-K. Priority 
will be given to students who live in our school district. 

Of our 96 seats, we will begin filling 90 seats on March 1st, on a first come, first serve basis beginning with 
students who reside in RSU 40. We will notify out-of-district requests at the beginning of July 2024, if we have 
space available. The remaining students will be placed on a wait list and applications will continue to be collected 
through September 3rd, at which time the remaining seats will be filled with priority being given to children who 
fit into the following eligibility categories:
• Children with IEPs	
• Multi-language learners	
• State agency clients (Children in foster care, kinship care, or with an open child protective case) 
• Children who are homeless	
• Free & reduced meal eligibility	
• Resident of RSU 40	

A child will not be considered for placement in a class until registration is fully complete including proof 
of residency, birth certificate and immunization record. 


